
Dear parents/guardians,  

Happy New Year!  We hope you had a safe and fun winter vacation.  It has been nice to hear all of the 

fun activities our students participated in over the break.   

Parents, please remember that it is cold outside.  Ensure your child is wearing the appropriate attire to 

keep warm.  Keep in mind that when in the building, any outer wear garment (coat/jacket) must be in 

school colors or it must be taken off per CCSD dress code and SSA requirements. 

We also urge all students and families to stay safe coming to and leaving school.  Please make sure to 

walk on the sidewalk and cross at stop signs and the cross walk. 

In the next few months we will be preparing our students for the Smarter Balanced Assessment.  This 

assessment is given to students in grades 3-5. The Smarter Balanced is an assessment that is taken 

online.  In order to ensure success, we encourage our students to go online and to take the practice 

tests.  You can access the practice tests online at https://sample.smarterbalanced.org/student/.  The link 

is available on our website. 

I urge all parents to take the Smarter Balanced Assessment online practice test so you can see what is 

expected of your child.  We want to ensure our students have had many exposures to this format of 

testing.  It is our hope that the more time they practice, the more comfortable they will be when it is time 

to test. 

 

As always, we wish you a wonderful January! 

Belinda Schauer, Principal      Constantine Christopulos, Assistant Principal 

 

A Message from Administration 

January 21 – 24 
Please help our NEHS in collecting canned food for our annual 

canned food drive.  All food collected will be donated to our 

local food bank.  Students can bring them to class, or you may 

bring them to the front office.   
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JANUARY  2020 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

13 14 15 16 

Math and Literacy 

Night 

5:00-6:30 p.m. 

17 

20 

NO SCHOOL 

MLK Jr Day     

Observed  

21 

Canned Food 

Drive 

22 

Canned Food 

Drive 

23 

Canned Food 

Drive 

24 

Canned Food 

Drive 

27 

SOT Meeting at 

3:45 p.m. 

Topic: Budget 

28 29 30 31 

February 3 February 4 February 5 February 6 February 7 

December             

Students of the 

Month 

We are so proud! 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Please visit our website: 
schools.ccsd.net/marionearl 

and our Facebook! 
 

 

 Our Maker Faire is scheduled for February 13, 2020 @ 5 p.m.                   
More information to come. 

 Spring Pictures are on February 21, 2020 (Free Dress) 

 Nevada Reading Week is March 2-6, 2020 

 

Ms. Conde Devonte Brown 

Ms. Herbert Richvie Bisengwa 

Ms. King Isaiah Falaniko-Trent 

Ms. Girardin Paytyn Smith 

Ms. Yacubovich Ivan Santiago 

Dr. Hixon Abrielle Aguayo 

Ms. Brock Clovia Thorp 

Ms. Alamshaw Eliana Zerihun 

Ms. Holladay Shawn Dela Cruz 

Ms. Lee-Camargo Gemma Jimenez 

Mr. Roberts Dagim Samuel 

Ms. Varrato Maxx Honsinger 

Ms. DeBenedittis Sabriella Beltran 

Mr. Giedroc Brooke Wyant 

Ms. Crooks Julianna Morales 

Ms. Saliba Vivian Nie 

Ms. Szczubiala Nicole Kolev 

Mr. Netherton Kiran Adame 

Ms. Lewis Isabella Gray 

Ms. Boyadzhyan Jacob Ames 

Ms. Rom Fernando Lizaola 

Ms. Stoner Ty'Wuan McKinzie 

Dr. Singson Lauryn Aguayo 

Mr. Fischer Tahiry Dixon 

Mr. Marhenke Zaydan Geberti 

Mr. Ray Abel Ramirez 

Ms Ratigan Kai'noa Guzman 

Ms. Kelly Nicolas Achaval 


